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As someone who was born and raised in Oregon and who has lived and voted in 

other states, I can't say enough good things about our freedom to vote by mail. It 

encourages more people to vote, especially those who are elderly, disabled 

(permanently or temporarily), lack access to transportation, live in rural areas, work 

atypical schedules, juggle busy lives of caring for children and aging parents, and so 

much more.  

This bill would disenfranchise voters, not encourage them to engage.  

It is a slippery slope.    


